
Mrs. Crawford’s Newsletter 

April 2018 

Dates to Remember 
April 2, 3 & 13th – Make-up Snow Day 
April 5th – OUE PTO mtg 5:00 
April 12th OUE PTO Spring Fundraiser Ends 
April 20th Midterm reports go home 
April 24 – May 4th Map Testing for my room.   
 
Math - We will be working on money, time and reviewing what we have learned throughout 
the year. PLEASE help them practice their Math facts. (Addition, sub. Multiplication). 
 
Reading– Continue working on the log. I do put what week is due in the assignment book.  
 
Reading- We will begin Literature Groups in reading, after we have completed the MAP test. Each 
student will be responsible for reading an assigned part of the book and completing his/her job. They 
must come prepared to share with the others in the group. 
 
MAP Testing: Map Tips – Before the Test 
Sleep – May sure your child gets plenty of sleep the night before. 
Dress - Wear comfortable clothing and shoes.  
Food – Please make sure your child has a good breakfast.  They may also bring a healthy snack for 
later in the day like normal. 
Letter – I will be sending home a piece of stationary along with an envelope for you to write them a 
letter. First, write your letter in cursive. They should be able to read it.  Second, tell them how to be 
positive and to remember to read ALL the directions. Remind them to ask questions if they need to.  
In all, just tell them how proud you are! 
 
Social Studies- We will begin a fun unit on Economics. This is probably one of their favorites.  

It has been my privileged and blessing to have your child this year. I would love to hold on to them 
for another year!  

Spotlight on Students 

Red Bead- Kali, Taylor 
Gold Bead – Kyra, Lake 
Cool Kid –   Jayce, Brandon 
High Bead – Haiven, Kamden 
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